
 
Minutes of the Annual General Meeting of the Bereko Community Partnership held on 
Tuesday 27th April 2021 via Zoom.   

In attendance: Sue Chalkley (St. Andrew’s Church, Chair), Peter Crouch (St. Andrew’s 
Church, Treasurer), Barbara Farnham (St. Andrew’s Church, Secretary), Cllr Ray Moon 
(Paddock Wood Town Council), Rachel Smith (St. Andrew’s Church), Sarah-Joy Woodcock 
(St. Andrew’s Church). 

 

1. Apologies:  Alan Smith. 

2. Minutes of previous meeting:  Minutes of the AGM held on 28th April 2020 via email, 
having been circulated, were agreed. 
 

3. Matters Arising: None 
 

4. Chairperson’s Report: Circulated, received and attached.  Thanks to Sue for maintaining 
contacts within the link and for the website report. 

 
5. Treasurer’s Report:  Circulated, received and attached.  Balance at 31/12/20 was 

£555.52.  Fund raising activities for the year had been severely curtailed due to the 
pandemic.  Expenses for the year to date total £316 for website costs leaving a current 
balance of £239.  Thanks to Peter for maintaining the accounts. 

 
6. Election of Management Committee:  All those on the previously circulated and attached 

list were re-elected.  Sarah-Joy Woodcock, having been co-opted to the Committee in 
November 2020, was also elected unanimously.  
A letter of thanks had been sent to Mary Smith who resigned from the committee last 
year. 

7. Any Other Business:  None 


